
 

 

                                                   
    

Mundella School: A school which promotes respect and healthy living 

and where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential 

 

07 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Staffing Update 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs McKenna-Colling is pregnant and expecting her first child at the 

end of December. This is lovely news – many congratulations to her! 

Miss Hurley will be leaving Mundella in July. She is moving on to pursue a role as a speech and language 

therapist. She has done a wonderful job in supporting children in school and I would like to thank her 

for all her hard work. We would all like to wish her every success in her new role. 

 

Y2 trip to Gulliver’s Valley/ Y5 trip to Longshaw 

The Y2s enjoyed an end of year trip to Gulliver’s Valley theme park yesterday where the weather was 

good and the queues for the rides short!  The Y5s had a geography fieldtrip to the Longshaw Estate 

where they honed their map reading and orienteering skills.  All the children were a pleasure to take 

and credit to Mundella. 

 

         
 

 

Mid day supervisors 

We are currently recruiting for two midday supervisors. If anyone is interested in this role, please do 

get in touch with school and we will give you further information. The link to the advert is here: 
https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/node/5603 
 

Meet your child’s teacher 

We are holding an open afternoon on Tuesday 11 July from 3.30 – 4.30pm where parents are welcome to 

come into school and meet your child’s teacher for September in their classroom. We look forward to 

seeing you! 

 

Headteacher:               Mr W Smith 

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs H Woodward 

Chair of Governors:     Paul Hirst  
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Reports 

Your child’s report will be sent home with them in their book bag on Friday 14 July. We would like 

parents to acknowledge receiving the report and, if you wish to, make any comments. In order to do 

this, please follow this link:  https://forms.gle/vojb3XkQGXkKAgdh7 

 

Mundella Uniform Swap 

It is our final uniform swap of the year! We will be having the swap day on Thursday 13 July – please 

see the poster attached with this newsletter for further information.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

William Smith 

https://forms.gle/vojb3XkQGXkKAgdh7

